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Budget and salary hikes debated Distance Education to 
be offered in Chathamby Gordon Loane 

Brunswickan News
The whole issue prompted Council to 

kick out the press and discuss the issue
known as honoraria, were debated ex­
tensively for the Social Issues Commis­
sioners, Student Support Centre and 
Orientation.

Thrown into the mix were the op­
erating budgets proposed for next 
year and what parts of the budget 
should go to honoraria and organiza­
tional items. The overriding questions 
was whether or not there should be 
compensation for volunteers.

Council will be back at the budget de­
bate again next week when the results of 
this week's CFS-Referendum become 
known.

If the "No" side prevails,well over 
$32,000 will be freed up for other pur­
poses.

Council will pass its operating budget 
for 1995-96 at its last meeting of the year 
on April 5th.

behind closed doors at this week's regu- 
UNB Student Union councillors are less lar Wednesday night meeting, 
than happy with certain salary increases 
granted to SU regular employees, includ- resentative Paul McLean and VP-Uni- 
ing a 16.6% salary and benefit increase versity Affairs Pat FitzPatrick intro- 
fbr General Administrator Barb Kirk.

Brunswickan News available in Chatham. This allows students 
to start their university program without 
leaving home. Each of the universities now 
accepts first year courses from the others 
for credit so students do not have to de­
cide where they plan to complete their 
degree when they initially register. Hie 
program will be more accessible as stu­
dents can make a better decision on 
whether they want a university education 
before committing themselves to the cost 
of living away from home.

A study is now being done to see if 
there is a demand in other centres for 
programs similar to the one offered in 
Chatham. A questionnaire is being cir­
culated to grade 11 and 12 students at 
several high schools in the province.

“If we can form a consortium to ben­
efit all four universities in this field, there 
may also be other new areas we can 
share in the future and provide more 
accessible programs for New 
Brunswickers," Barnsley said.

After the closed session, Law rep-
Mount Allison, St. Thomas University, 
l’Université de Moncton and the UNBF 
and UNBSJ are examining the option of 
forming a consortium to deliver distance 
education both within the province and 
for export.

“The availability of new technologies 
for the delivery of courses, the increas­
ing cost of going away to a university to 
study and the increased desire for life­
long learning all make offcampus study 
an attractive option for some students," 
said Dr. Roger Barnsley, STU Vice-Presi­
dent (Academic).

Historically, most courses taken away 
from campuses were taken by nurses or 
teachers for upgrading. Today, new oppor­
tunities are available, such as the program 
offered on the Chatham campus of the 
New Brunswick Community College.

Mount Allison, STU and UNB are co­
operating to make 11 first year courses

duced a motion calling on the SU 
They are even less happy with the way Executive to bring "all matters per- 

the whole matter was handled by certain raining to staff salary and 
members of the SU Executive, who by- before Council for approval in a 
passed Council with recent salary increase closed session before presentation to
recommendations and took them directly the UNB Foundation for Students, 
to the UNB Foundation for Students for

contracts

But in the end, councillors had sec-
final approval. ond thoughts, tabled the motion until 

The Foundation, made up of selected next week, and decided to seek a legal 
students, Dean of Students Tom Austin and opinion on the matter.
UNB Comptroller John O'Brien, collects 
and distributes monies from student fees

The skirmish over salaries highlighted 
a night in which council debated its pro- 

and acts as the employer for the SU's foil- posed 1995-96 operating budget. 

____  Student pay and perks, otherwisetime staff.

SUB expansion funding reduced
Continued from page 1

One area highlighted at the meeting 
which still must be financed is an an­
nual provision for heat, light and main­
tenance in an expanded SUB.

“The university does not want to pick 
up the tab for these items,” said one of 
the meeting participants.

Sources also say the UNB Adminis­
tration is playing “wait and see” before 
deciding what the next step will be.

Administration officials find the SU’s 
current expansion plan and financial 
package too vague, sources say.

UNB SU President Paul Estabrooks 
had scheduled a meeting to discuss the 
latest proposal with President Robin 
Armstrong and Associate VP Michael 
Lyon just after the March break.

The meeting was cancelled and has 
not yet been rescheduled, Estabrooks 
said this week.

Meanwhile, other student groups 
who could have been potential back­
ers of the SUB expansion project have 
other plans.

“We don’t use the SUB as much as 
undergraduates so there is no enthusi­
asm among our members to become 
involved,” said Tim Buskard, President 
of the Graduate Students Association.

“UNB Graduate Students have other 
priorities according to Buskard, referring 
to a fund initiated in 1986 that has col­
lected $100,000 to date to build a Grad 
House either on or near the campus.

“We are currently preparing a formal

proposal outlining our priorities and can begin in earnest, 
hoping for a committment from univer­
sity officials for land on campus to build expected to be involved in the SUB 
a Grad House eventually," said Buskard. project in the next term at least.

‘We hope to take out a mortgage to 
build the project if the administration the proposal in a referendum last 
agrees," he said.

The proposal is being sent to Michael Donovan has already indicated the de- 
Ryan, and Buskard is hoping for a posi- cision will not be reversed in the near 
live response so the planning process future.

A second group of students is not

FROM AFRICA WITH LOVE
Saint Thomas students turned down

sICAspring. STU SU President Shane
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% 6If you were PM for a day 06
Brunswickan News The awards program is intended to 

provide a national forum for new and 
Magna International Inc. announced innovative ideas. The contest is open 
that $1,000,000 has been set aside to to all full-time students attending an 
establish the Magna For Canada Schoi- accredited Canadian college or univer-
arship Fund, an annual awards pro- sity. Student essays will be judged 
gram for Canadian college and univer- based on the extent to which they of- 
sity students, which asks them to re- fer innovative and workable solutions.
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spend to the question : "If you were the Students interested in applying for the
Prime Minister of Canada, what would award should call 1-800-976-2462 for
you do to improve living standards and further information on submission re­

quirements.
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POSTGRADUATE - 1 YEAR 
MINISTRY APPROVED

TEACHER TRAINING
w
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COURSES IN

GREAT BRITAIN
ANDFor more information about

1 Criteria for acceptance
2 Accommodations
3 Travel Arrangements
4 Health Coverage
5 0SAP

Guest Speaker:
Rev. Ogueri Ohanaka 

from Nigeria

AUSTRALIA
PHONE TEACH (90S) 388-7158 

(90S) 388-9682 Ticket»: '10.00
Available from SUB Help Centre or African Student Union members

FAX

B.A., MA, B.Comm., B.B.A., M.B.Â., B.Sc., M.Sc., B.Eng. You have a degree, but do you have a career?
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ACI’s co-operative structure gave us the opportunity 
to assess John’s technical training and his ability to 
adapt to a variety of working situations.

ACI we teach you" 
how to put knowledge to work.^^^BF 
Our eleven month program includes:
» Latest in computer and network 
technology An eight-week work term 
with an employer * Preparation for 
industry-recognized accreditations 
* Career placement assistance for graduates. 
Program begins April 24th.
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Kent Meisner, Managing Director, SHL Systemkonse

ACt WORKS FOR OUR GRADUATES

My commerce degree and ACI’s intensive one-year 
program were right for me. It has given me a career 
in technology, something I have been thinking about 
for a long time. 7*
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0 Suite 201,

City Centre Atlantic,
5523 Spring Garden Rd., 
Halifax, N.S., B3J 3T1 
Phone: (902) 423-838.3 
Fax: (902) 429-08.32 
Internet: info@aci 1 .aci.ns.ca

' V-, actmKent Meisner John Kleronomos

Atlantic Computer Institute
Professional Training for ihe Real World
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